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Jun 20, 2017 
 
Senate Rules Committee 
OR 
 
Dear Committee, 
 
Hello, 
Ever since I learned about how our electoral system 'works,' when in high school over 30 years ago, I 
thought that it was outdated and inefficient - and that was before this Information Age!  It is OVER DUE 
for us to embrace an election system that counts each and every vote. 
Make Oregon a state where this is finally TRUE! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mrs. Kerry Topel Fox 
4071 Winema Pl NE Bldg 50 
Salem, OR 97305-4404 
(503) 971-5555 
 

 


